
 

 

 

 Moira Lake Public Boat Launch Rejuvenation – Fall 2024 

In Fall 2024, the Moira Lake Property Owners Association (MLPOA), in 
partnership with the Kiwanis Club of Madoc, completed a major 
rejuvenation of the Moira Lake public boat launch. This community-
driven project involved over 80 volunteer hours—many of them on the 
tractor—thanks to the hard work of Joe Kaehler, Steve Antoski, Walt 
Kinkade, and "Fireman Ron." 

The upgrades included a new retaining wall with extensive stonework, 
fresh sod installation, and the planting of a shade tree to enhance the 
space for future visitors. Special thanks to those who assisted with the 
landscaping and sod work. 

Additional improvements are planned for 2025, including the 
installation of benches this spring and a commemorative plaque in the 
summer. As part of our ongoing commitment to shoreline health, future 
efforts will focus on naturalization of the area—this includes removing 
invasive plant species and replanting with native vegetation to support 
biodiversity and improve the lake’s ecosystem. 

We gratefully acknowledge the support of local businesses who 
contributed to this project: Stonepath, Upper Canada Stone, La France 
Sod, and Timber-Mart. 

This project reflects the strength of community spirit and the power of 
local partnerships. Thank you to everyone who contributed to making 
the Moira Lake boat launch a more beautiful and sustainable space for 
all.  

 

 



 

   
 

Before 
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During – Laying the Sod 
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